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I am strongly against this being the new standard for voting in our state. Mail in voting 

only makes voting more accessible and equitable for everyone. Removing this 

method of voting sends the message that these decisions will be based on not what 

the public strongly prefers, but rather what will benefit their preferred outcomes. 

Additionally, it speaks volumes to remove this form of voting, essentially saying that 

those who have barriers to getting to a voting booth (those who live in rural 

communities, those with disabilities, etc.) do not matter as much as those who can 

vote in person.  


